Removal of posidonia from beaches
Friday, 13 May 2022 13:26

The Formentera Office of Environment [ Conselleria de Medi Ambient, CMAF] reports that crews
will begin removing posidonia from local beaches on Sunday 15 May. Before that date,
removing posidonia from Ses Salines Natural Reserve is prohibited under the park's Master
Plan for Use and Management. Workers will start at the Nautical Sports Centre of Formentera

[CENF] before continuing along the beaches of Ses llletes and areas where the seagrass has
accumulated.

The seagrass that is hauled away will be made available to the public. Interested parties can
contact the CMAF to make the request, file a request online through the OVAC, call 971 32 12
10 or send an email to mediambient@conselldeformentera.cat . Delivery is free of charge.
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